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• Parking is limited.  Please park your car and walk.
• The demonstration rooms may be crowded. Please make sure there are seats for 4-H’ers 

before sitting.  If you need to step out during the competition, don’t leave during a 4-
H’ers presentation.

• You can help your 4-H’ers set up and take down from their demonstration during their 5 
minute set-up time, but please do not help them during their presentation. Remain as 
quiet as possible and if you will make your child nervous, please set out of the room 
before they start.

• Let your 4-H’ers have some independence during the event to meet new people.  Rock 
Eagle is a great place to enjoy the outdoors and play!

• Turn off all cell phones and do not enter or leave a room during the demonstration.
• At the winner’s assembly, please model good sportsmanship and etiquette.  Stay quiet 

and don’t leave until ALL projects have been announced.  Encourage 4-H’ers to clap and 
cheer for everyone.  The seats are reserved for 4-H’ers and volunteers who helped the 
county office.  Parents will need to stand until everyone is seated.

• Be supportive of your child and discuss how much they learned from the process of 
speaking in public.  We hope this has been a positive experience and both of you will be 
involved in 4-H activities in the future.

• Please help monitor all children during recreation and at lunch and serve as a positive 
role model for them.  Please locate a 4-H staff member if there is a situation that needs 
to be handled.

• If medical help is needed, there is a nurse on duty in the Coca-Cola Cottage.
• NO OUTSIDE FOOD IN THE DINING HALL!  We have children with peanut and other 

allergies and we cannot risk them being exposed.
• You must have a meal ticket to get lunch in the Dining Hall.  Your child will receive a 

ticket from your 4-H Leader.  If you purchased a meal ticket from your county and did not 
receive one, check with your 4-H Leader.  If you need to purchase one, check with the 4-
H Information Booth just inside the Dining Hall to see if any are available for purchase.

• Do not leave with your child without signing them out with your County’s 4-H leader.
• Check out www.georgia4h.org for all 4-H has to offer such as trips, competitions, and 

scholarships. 

http://www.georgia4h.org/

